

IMPORTANT - PARKING SURVEY

«ADDRESS1»

«ADDRESS2»

«ADDRESS3»

«ADDRESS4»

«ADDRESS5»

29 January 2016

Dear Resident

Parking in Hawkenbury Area

As you may be aware, since the occupation of the old Land Registry building by AXA PPP, on-street parking has become problematical in certain streets around Hawkenbury. As part of their planning consent for an extension to the building, AXA PPP were required to provide funding for a review of on-street parking and the introduction of any restrictions deemed necessary as a consequence.

The purpose of this letter is to seek residents views so that we can move forward to specific proposals and a formal consultation. At this stage therefore, we would like to learn more about what you consider to be the main parking issues, if any, and what your preferred solutions are.

You may have noticed that we have already implemented some new yellow line restrictions, primarily around junctions to deal with the more pressing highway safety issues. It is now time to look at ways in which we can deal with the remaining, and probably more widespread, concerns.

One issue that we will be considering, and where your views are of particular interest, is the possibility of some form of resident priority parking. Before commenting on that, it is important to understand that there is an annual charge to residents for operating such a scheme, currently £60/year, which is reviewed from time to time.

A survey is available on our website:

www.tunbridgewells.gov.uk/hawkenbury

Alternatively, please complete the form enclosed and return in the prepaid envelope.

It would be appreciated if you could send any responses by 11th January so that these can be collated and included in a report to the Joint Transportation Board in February. If you prefer to complete the form and submit by post, a version is enclosed.

If you have any queries in respect of this matter please do let me know.

T: 01892 554091

E: parking.services@tunbridgewells.gov.uk

Yours faithfully

Nick Baldwin Senior Engineer



Parking in Hawkenbury Survey

To enable us to better understand the issues which may be of concern in respect of on-street parking, it would be appreciated if you could answer the following questions:

Which road do you live in?								
Do you consid	er there to be p	parking proble	ems in your road?	•				
Yes			No					
If so, are your	concerns relate	ed to highway	y safety or lack of	parking for	residents?			
Safety		Parking		Both				
If the issue is I	nighway safety,	, is the proble	em an all day/ever	y day occurr	ence?			
Yes			No					
If the issue is a	availability of o	n-street park	ing, do problems	persist over	night?			
Yes			No					
If the issue is a	availability of o	n-street park	ing, are there prob	olems at wee	kends?			
Yes			No					
	the idea of per incur an annua		or residents? permits, currently	set at £60				
Yes			No					
This survey co	ontinues on rev	erse.						

Parking in Hawkenbury Survey

Do you have any furth	er comments to mak	e?		
This survey has been	sent to all addresses	in the roads highlig	hted below.	
			/	
			- Harmon Co.	
			and Chang General Ass	
Dan Joseph				
Do you agree that this		ea potentially affecte	d by overspill parl	king
from AXA PPP?				
Yes		No		
f no, which other road	is should have been	included?		
		ż.		
			.5.	